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January 30, 2024 

CES Families, 

   This coming Friday, January 30, will be the end of the East Bus for the foreseeable future.  
Therefore, Ms. Sara will begin doubling up on bus runs beginning on Monday, 2/5.  Sara will 
continue beginning the West Bus Route at 6:45AM.  She will drop off students at the school, 
then go back out for the East Bus Route.  Students on the Est Bus will be roughly one hour later 
than usual. 

 

I understand this is an inconvenience for families.  Therefore, Helene Schnopp, who was the bus 
monitor for the East Bus Route, will provide supervision for students beginning at 6:45 AM.  
They will remain in the gym at CES.  This is an accommodation for students on the East Bus 
only--there will not be enough capacity for more students.   

 

I am asking for parents to call the school and let Corrinne know if you plan for your student to 
continue riding the East Bus, if you are planning to drop them off at 7:45, or if you are planning 
to drop them off earlier.  This will help us anticipate numbers and make a more concrete plan for 
transportation. 

 

Again, I appreciate your understanding as we navigate this shift. 

 

Chris 
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